
 

 

ITSHELEJUBA HOSPITAL 

GESTURE OF THANKS BY PATIENT  

On the 4tH of August 2012 Itshelejuba Hospital was visited by one of our former 

patient Mr. Mahaye who is from Jozini Municipality to thank our Hospital staff for their 

excellent service. He was admitted on 03/07/2012 after he had an unfortunate car 

accident on the route between Pongola and Vryheid. He spent more than two weeks 

in the care of our staff members and then discharged on 18/07/2012.  

He came along with his friends who together formed an Organisation called Friends 

Forum which is made up of 14 members mostly Farmers and businessmen from the 

Area who also echoed the good care which was received by Mr. Mahaye and the 

positive attitude they experienced whilst he was admitted at Itshelejuba Hospital.  
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Upon delivery of his speech he commended our staff for their continued 
perseverance in this challenging career. He thanked Management and all staff 
members form OPD and Medical Ward where he was admitted. He acknowledged 
our hospital for its cleanliness. As a token of his appreciation he organised and paid 
for catering for the event.  

                          

     Friends forum with our CEO          Our staff members with Mr. Mahaye  


